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June 26, 2008 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF ASSIGNMENT OF PRESIDING OFFICER 

 

 

 

RE: In the Matter of Penalty Assessment Against Shuttle Express, Inc. 

Docket TC-072228 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On April 28, 2008, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a penalty assessment against Shuttle Express, Inc. (Shuttle Express) for violations of 

WAC 480-30-213(2).    

 

On May 22, 2008, Shuttle Express filed its response and a request for hearing. 

 

On June 4, 2008, Staff filed a letter with the Commission on behalf of the parties indicating that 

they have reached a settlement in principle and anticipate filing settlement documents within the 

next few weeks. 

 

The Commission assigns this matter to Administrative Law Judge Marguerite E. Russell as 

presiding officer. 

 

Judge Russell can be contacted at (360) 664-1285 or mrussell@utc.wa.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

DAVID W. DANNER 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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